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STAMFORD, Conn.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--

World Wrestling Entertainment(R) has not licensed any of the toy products identified by Gov. Spitzer in his recent recall of unsafe toys. The "Wrestle

Mania" product identified is manufactured by a company unknown to us and which does not have an agreement to license our products. We are

researching this product with the intent to file papers with the courts to stop the manufacturer from using our Intellectual Property without our

permission.

Additional information on World Wrestling Entertainment, Inc. (NYSE: WWE) can be found at wwe.com and corporate.wwe.com. For information on our

global activities, go to http://www.wwe.com/worldwide/

Trademarks: All WWE programming, talent names, images, likenesses, slogans, wrestling moves, and logos are the exclusive property of World

Wrestling Entertainment, Inc. ECW is a trademark of WWE Libraries, Inc. All other trademarks, logos and copyrights are the property of their respective

owners.
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